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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 13/2019 

Date:10th January 2019 

Chief Minister Congratulates Fleur Hassan-Nahoum 
 
The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo has today written to Fleur Hassan-Nahoum to congratulate her 
on her appointment as Deputy Mayor of Jerusalem. The Chief Minister wrote that Ms Hassan-
Nahoum continues to embody the strong links between Gibraltar and Israel and wished her well for 
a successful second term of office. 


